
 

 

Planning and Economic Development 
Sara Roediger, AICP, Director 

 

  

 From: Chris McLeod, AICP, Planning Manager 

 To: Historic Districts Commission 

 Date: May 1, 2025 

 Re: Earl Borden Awards 

 

Attached you will find the selection criteria for the Earl Borden Historic Preservation Award along with a list of 

past recipients over the years. The Historic Districts Commission has not awarded this every year but when a 

significant achievement in historic preservation has been made by an organization or individual, the 

Commission has recognized that effort.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


